WHATCOM COUNTY

Health Department



Regina A. Delahunt, Director Greg Stern, M.D., Health Officer

Memorandum

TO: EXECUTIVE SATPAL SIDHU

FROM: Jackie Mitchell

DATE: April 29, 2020

RE: Nominations to the Behavioral Health Advisory Committee (BHAC)

I am pleased to forward nominations for Nicholas Evans and Mullane Harrington to participate on the Behavioral Health Advisory Committee (BHAC). Nick Evans will take the position vacated by Josh Peterson as a Substance Use Disorder Advocate, and Mullane Harrington will fill the position vacated by Chris Phillips as the representative of PeaceHealth, St. Joseph Medical Center.

Nick works for Lighthouse Mission Ministries and brings both professional and "lived" experience as a community advocate. Mullane is a registered nurse and an educator with a background in behavioral health psychiatric treatment. Both of these candidates will fill roles currently unfilled by other members to greatly augment community representation on the Committee.

Thank you for considering these two nominations for appointment on the BHAC.

Respectfully submitted,

Danline O. Mitchell

Jaculine J Mitchell, LMHC, MA, SUDP Behavioral Health Program Specialist



